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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our Geography and Fairtrade Fortnight work, we will be learning about forest 

friendly farming and the importance of Fairtrade. The Co-op in Elsea Park in Bourne, have 

kindly donated Fairtrade chocolate and bananas. They will also be donating Rice Krispies to 

create different sweet treats.  

 

On Friday 12th March we will be melting chocolate and creating Rice Krispies cakes and dipping 

banana in melted chocolate to create a sweet snack. We will also be using butter and golden 

syrup in our recipe.  

 

We will follow our ‘live’ COVID-19 risk assessment; ingredients will be purchased for a 

particular bubble and not shared between bubbles and all equipment will be cleaned and 

sanitised. 

 

As we will be eating the food in school, please do make sure we have up-to-date allergy 

information and contact your child’s teacher if you have any questions.  

 

Many thanks and kind regards,  

 

Year 6 Team  

 


